ANNOUNCEMENTS

February 19, 2023

- **Welcome!** Please sign in on a fellowship pad, located at the end of your pew. Provide your email to be added to our e-newsletter list.
- Place your **prayer requests** in the basket on the table at the rear of the sanctuary. They will be collected five minutes before the start of worship.
- **Hearing assisted devices** are available from the sound board operator. **Large print readers** are available in the narthex near the main office.
- We are livestreaming worship on Facebook, YouTube, and Zoom.

+++

- From the Mission Committee: Members and friends wishing to help with **the crisis in Syria and Turkey** may go to Presbyterian Disaster Assistance's website (www.pda.org) and look for the orange bar at the top of the website. Click on it and it's very easy to donate! Thank you.
- The Adult Education Committee is once again offering a study of *Jesus in Me* by Anne Graham Lotz (Billy Graham's daughter), on Tuesdays at 1:00 pm. The book is about the Holy Spirit. See Michelle Mackey.
- The season of Lent begins on Ash Wednesday, February 22. We will begin our journey to the cross with an Ash Wednesday worship service at noon in the Chapel (including the Sacrament of the Lord's Supper and the imposition of Ashes) and with a Lenten Meal at 6:15 pm in the Dining Room (including the Sacrament of the Lord's Supper; imposition of ashes will be available prior to the start of the service). All are welcome!
- The Parish Life and Spiritual Growth Committees are hosting a **Family Game Night** on Saturday, February 25. The event begins with dinner at 6:00 pm in the Dining Room, followed by "Bunco" at 7:00 pm, a fun (no skill required) dice game, with prizes and snacks. This event is free. See Lori Filka or Sarah Fay-Koutz for more information. All are welcome!
- The **Annual Meeting of the Congregation** will take place following worship on February 26. The Annual Report will be available on Feb. 19.
- Interested in joining the church? Or just want to learn about all the things that go on around here? Come to the five-week Explorers Class, following worship, beginning on March 5. Lunch will be provided!
- We are now using the new pew Bibles and hymnals. Dedication plates will be added at a later date. Contributions are still being accepted.
- More announcements are in *Living Stones*, our weekly e-newsletter.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

February 19, 2023

- **Welcome!** Please sign in on a fellowship pad, located at the end of your pew. Provide your email to be added to our e-newsletter list.
- Place your **prayer requests** in the basket on the table at the rear of the sanctuary. They will be collected five minutes before the start of worship.
- **Hearing assisted devices** are available from the sound board operator. **Large print readers** are available in the narthex near the main office.
- We are livestreaming worship on Facebook, YouTube, and Zoom.

+++

- From the Mission Committee: Members and friends wishing to help with **the crisis in Syria and Turkey** may go to Presbyterian Disaster Assistance's website (www.pda.org) and look for the orange bar at the top of the website. Click on it and it's very easy to donate! Thank you.
- The Adult Education Committee is once again offering a study of *Jesus in Me* by Anne Graham Lotz (Billy Graham's daughter), on Tuesdays at 1:00 pm. The book is about the Holy Spirit. See Michelle Mackey.
- The season of Lent begins on Ash Wednesday, February 22. We will begin our journey to the cross with an Ash Wednesday worship service at noon in the Chapel (including the Sacrament of the Lord's Supper and the imposition of Ashes) and with a Lenten Meal at 6:15 pm in the Dining Room (including the Sacrament of the Lord's Supper; imposition of ashes will be available prior to the start of the service). All are welcome!
- The Parish Life and Spiritual Growth Committees are hosting a **Family Game Night** on Saturday, February 25. The event begins with dinner at 6:00 pm in the Dining Room, followed by "Bunco" at 7:00 pm, a fun (no skill required) dice game, with prizes and snacks. This event is free. See Lori Filka or Sarah Fay-Koutz for more information. All are welcome!
- The **Annual Meeting of the Congregation** will take place following worship on February 26. The Annual Report will be available on Feb. 19.
- Interested in joining the church? Or just want to learn about all the things that go on around here? Come to the five-week Explorers Class, following worship, beginning on March 5. Lunch will be provided!
- We are now using the new pew Bibles and hymnals. Dedication plates will be added at a later date. Contributions are still being accepted.
- More announcements are in *Living Stones*, our weekly e-newsletter.